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	NPRR Number
	684
	NPRR Title
	Remove Annual RUC Impact Report Requirement

	
	

	Date
	April 7, 2015

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Seth Cochran on behalf of the Wholesale Market Subcommittee (WMS)

	E-mail Address
	seth.cochran@dc-energy.com 

	Company
	DC Energy

	Phone Number
	512-971-8767

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not applicable.


	Comments


At its April 6, 2015 meeting, WMS unanimously voted to recommend the Protocol Revision Subcommittee (PRS) continue to table Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 684 to allow for additional discussion by the Qualified Scheduling Entity (QSE) Managers Working Group (QMWG).  All Market Segments were present for the vote.

	Revised Cover Page Language


None.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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